

PRIMARY QUIZ CHAMP NOTICE ACADEMIC YEAR 2022-2023

Dear Parent, 24.8.2022

We are pleased to inform you that due to the overwhelming response to the Primary Quiz for students of Yr 3, we have opened it for students of Yr 2. Please note that it will commence for both classes in October 2022.

Please note the rules-

- 1. This program will run from October 2022 to June 2023.
- 2. Children of Yr2 and Yr3 are eligible to participate in the Primary Quiz Program.
- 3. A quiz paper will be uploaded on School's Website in the first week of every month (except January and June).
- 4. Children will find answers and can discuss them with their peers.
- 5. In the last week of every month, there will be a written objective type assessment based on the quiz paper.
- 6. Winners will be appreciated with Star Badges, and pictures will be uploaded to the website every month.
- 7. In June, consistent winners will be felicitated with 'The primary Quiz Champ 2022 -2023 Badge and certificate.

My best wishes to all students of Yr 2 and Yr 3.

Thank you Shikha Dixit Primary Supervisor